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16/07/2019  12:15:382019/3188/P OBJ J Bier I object strongly. 

An artificial plastic tree is certainly not in keeping especially in a conservation area. 

Besides, it is already in situ and is awful!

Why not plant a real tree ?

16/07/2019  11:04:262019/3188/P OBJ Vasko Kohlmayer The artificial plastic tree in front of 14 Well Road is completely inappropriate for this street. It noticeably 

disrupts the aesthetic integrity and overall feel of the row of houses. It is the only artificial plastic tree in this 

part of the neighbourhood. It is almost difficult to believe that something like this would be installed here.

16/07/2019  11:04:152019/3188/P OBJ Vasko Kohlmayer The artificial plastic tree in front of 14 Well Road is completely inappropriate for this street. It noticeably 

disrupts the aesthetic integrity and overall feel of the row of houses. It is the only artificial plastic tree in this 

part of the neighbourhood. It is almost difficult to believe that something like this would be installed here.

16/07/2019  13:25:452019/3188/P COMMNT Caroline Beau I  object to the erection of this unattractive fake tree in front of 14 Well Road.  The tree is immediately 

noticeable as fake with its bright green plastic leaves and unnatural brown plastic trunk and undermines the 

unique character and natural beauty of the Hampstead Conservation area. It is particularly inappropriate in its 

location a few metres away from Hampstead Heath. The immediate vicinity is green and well treed and there 

is no requirement to supplement greenery with the fake variety. The owner's choice to locate a bedroom 

overlooking the street was a poor one and on top of having to live with the particularly unattractive new build 

house, the neighbourhood should not have to bear the further brunt of being subjected to this unsightly and 

unprepossessing attempt to screen the street facing bedroom from passers by.

16/07/2019  12:25:442019/3188/P OBJCOMPA

P

 Karen Cramer I object to the erection of this unattractive fake tree in front of 14 Well Road.  The tree is immediately 

noticeable as fake with its bright green plastic leaves and unnatural brown plastic trunk and undermines the 

unique character and natural beauty of the Hampstead Conservation area. It is particularly inappropriate in its 

location a few metres away from Hampstead Heath. The immediate vicinity is green and well treed and there 

is no requirement to supplement greenery with the fake variety. The owner's choice to locate a bedroom 

overlooking the street was a poor one and on top of having to live with the particularly unattractive new build 

house, the neighbourhood should not have to bear the further brunt of being subjected to this unsightly and 

unprepossessing attempt to screen the street facing bedroom from passers by.
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